
Hi Friends,
It is hard to believe that we are just six weeks away from the end of the semester. My prayer for you is that even in the 
face of academic, relationship, or financial pressure, that you would trust God is your rock and his Grace will carry you 
through.
If you would like to listen to MP3's from last Wednesday or Friday's chapel service, feel free to check them out here:
Wednesday's or Friday's.
Attached are the prayer requests and praise reports from last week. Remember that we have a prayer/praise line 
available to all students, staff, and faculty. If you have a specific prayer need or praise, please text 206-486-4656, these 
texts will be read, prayed for, and responded to as necessary by the Campus Ministries office and Prayer team.

Scripture Focus of the Week: "My comfort in my suffering is this: Your promise preserves my life." -  Psalms 119:50

THIS WEEK IN CHAPEL
PURSUIT Tonight, 9PM | Pre-service prayer is open to everyone and begins at 8:00PM. Pursuit begins at 9:00PM with a 
full hour of worship and prayer.
WEDNESDAY, November 5th | Our very own Dr. Ziefle will be taking us through one of his favorite Psalms.
FRIDAY, November 7th | Tim Ohai, Founder and President of Growth & Associates, will be talking about integrating 
faith in the marketplace.

Chapel Attendance
As we near the end of the semester, it is important for you to be checking your chapel attendance as we go so that you 
can be aware of requirements and any discrepancies prior to the end of the semester. Please email 
chapelattendance@northwestu.edu if you have questions.

2015 Global Missions Experience
Check out the attached trip list to find out details about our Summer trips! Applications are available in the Campus 
Ministries office or on the Eagle website. Also, The REACH Global Missions team has started a fundraiser to not only 
help support missions trips, but remind of us of our ability to go into the world and leave our mark. Check out the 
wristbands before or after Chapel! They are only $1 and all proceeds support 2015 missions trips.

Crossing EP
Crossing is excited to announce their new EP "Kingdom Reigns" to be released early 2015. They have been writing and 
recording over the last few weeks and cannot wait for you to hear what is coming, but in order to get finish they need 
help. They are half way to their financial goal and have 30 days left to raise the last $4000 needed to finish the project. 
To donate please go to their INDIEGOGO.

Have a great week!!

Phil Rasmussen 
Campus Pastor - NU

mailto:chapelattendance@northwestu.edu

